
 Veterans Remembrance Sign 

The 14th Annual Wounded Heroes Golf Classic, 

sponsored by the 

Lowcountry Foundation for Wounded Military Heroes (LFWMH), 

will be held at Wexford on Monday, May 5, 2025 

and at Hampton Hall and Oldfield on Monday, May 19, 2025. 
 

Individuals and families are invited to order a “Remembrance Sign” to honor their 

Veteran – living or passed. The signs will be 18” x 12” with a metal post. 

Cost: $100 donation; additional donations are most appreciated. 
 

  

Order Form 

Complete the following information for your Veteran: 

1. “Remembrance” phrase – i.e., In Memory of, In Gratitude for Your Service, Thank You for Your Service 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

2. Veteran’s Name __________________________________________________________________________ 

3. Highest rank achieved ________________________    4. Branch of service ___________________ 

5. Dates: ______________________________________________________________________ 

If passed, date of birth – date of passing 

If living, dates of service, month and year enlisted/commissioned – month and year discharged/retired 

If still serving, month and year enlisted – present 

6. Display sign at (either Hampton Hall, Wexford, or Oldfield) ____________________________ 

7. Remembered by: ______________________________________________________________ 
 

Please make checks payable to “LFWMH.” 

Donor Contact Information 

Name ____________________________________________ Phone _______________________ 

Email __________________________________________________________________________ 

Address ________________________________________________________________________ 
 

1. Print and scan your completed form. 

2. Mail your printed form and check made out to "LFWMH" to: 

Pete Doukas at 5 Canterbury Lane, Bluffton, SC 29910. 

3. Email your scanned form and a digital photo of the veteran you're remembering  

in JPEG (.jpg) format, 600 DPI or higher to: 

Ed Simpson at edsimpson4@gmail.com 

 

Deadlines for submissions are April 1st (Wexford) and May 1 (Hampton Hall and Oldfield) 

Questions ?? 

Pete Doukas for general questions at 843-368-2903 or 

Ed Simpson for technical questions or scanning assistance at 843-815-9044. 

 


